
 

 
 
 

 
 

The NCB symposium planning committee invites you to bring a poster to share your work and 
knowledge of the biology, ecology, conservation or management of our Northern California 
plant life with others. Please forward this invitation to botanists and others with related interests 
from Northern California agencies, conservation organizations, consulting firms and academia. This 
will be a great opportunity for continuing education and networking, especially during the Tuesday 
dedicated, scheduled poster session. 

 
BRING A POSTER TO DISPLAY YOUR WORK!!! 

Poster author or one designated representative must be a registered symposium attendee. 

Topics: Northern California botanical work including research, management efforts, plant 
conservation issues, special places of botanical interest, new information (see topics in agendas for 
previous Symposia for ideas) 
Where: Bell Memorial Union registration table check-in; poster display on 2nd floor, Room TBD 
When: Monday and Tuesday, January 13-14, 2025.  Dedicated session at beginning of 
Tuesday morning January 14.  Poster authors are requested to be present with their posters during 
one hour of this 1.5-hour period. 

Poster set-up will be Monday, January 13, 8AM. Posters must be removed 
by 5PM on January 14. 

How: A space 5ft tall x 4ft wide will be provided on a vertical divider for each poster. Bring 
pushpins for hanging your poster (some will also be on hand). Please no thick or heavy posters. 
Abstracts: to have your poster displayed, provide us with a poster abstract [see link below for more 
details]. Your poster’s abstract will be included in the symposium registration program. 

 
DEADLINE FOR POSTER ABSTRACT SUBMISSION: December 15, 2024 

 
***Space is limited to 40 posters, so get yours in early!*** 

 

 
For questions about the poster session, contact Cherilyn Burton at Cherilyn.burton@wildlife.ca.gov 
or (916) 206-0411 

 
See you at the symposium! 

CALL FOR POSTERS *   CALL FOR POSTERS *  CALL FOR POSTERS 

Northern California Botanists is hosting a symposium on January 13-14, 2025, to be held at the 
Bell Memorial Union located on the CSU, Chico campus. A 2-day schedule of presentations by 
working botanists from around Northern California will provide updates and  perspectives on 
Pollinators and Mutualisms, Oak Restoration and Conservation, Landscape Level Fire, Coastal 
Botany, Collaboration and Partnerships, New Discoveries, and Now the Good News, all emphasizing 
the northern part of California. There will be optional workshops on January 15. 

 
Check the following link for Poster Abstract specifications and Poster Preparation guide: 
http://www.norcalbotanists.org/symposia/symposium2025_call-for-posters.htm 
 
ATTENTION STUDENTS! Check the link above for info about the STUDENT POSTER CONTEST! 
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